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Anti-Tobacco Day was celebrated on 31st May 2021 worldwide. 
NSS Unit of Maniben Nanavati Women's College conducted an Anti- Tobacco Oath

taking session on 1st June 2021 via Zoom meetings. The session commenced at 11:30
am. Dr. Rajshree Trivedi, Principal of MNWC, teaching and non-teaching faculty and

students of junior and senior college were in attendance. The total number of
participants was 500. Dr. Rita Patil, Supervisor of MNWC began the session by

addressing the participants on the harm that Tobacco causes if consumed by any
individual. This was then followed by Ms. Gargee Kulkarni (FYBA student) who recited
the Anti-Tobacco oath in two languages respectively, Hindi and English and asked the

participants to repeat the oath after her. The session ended at 11:45 am. 
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